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Thank you! 

Yiewsley and Upton Grange have had yet another wonderful 

term celebrating and learning. We hope you enjoyed visiting 

for our Sports Day and BBQ!  

 

It has been a term full of exploratory learning out in the  

community with lots of trips taking place to various shops,  

activity parks, the city, the cinema and lots of restaurants!  

 

We would like to say thank you to each of our families for  

being such involved members of our school community this 

year. Progress, success and achievement is always a collabo-

rative approach. 

 

We look forward to seeing many of you return in September, 

and wish the best of luck to any pupils who are transitioning to 

new settings. 

 

We hope you enjoy the Summer holidays!   

 

Message from Lorna: 

Dear parents and families, 

 

Reflecting on another successful school year. I am 

thrilled to share some highlights with you. It has been 

wonderful to see how personal development opportu-

nities have helped our pupils develop confidence. 

These experiences have enhanced their learning and 

built important life skills. 

 

Each week, I have enjoyed seeing the many pictures 

that have captured your child’s enjoyment and learn-

ing. The class community has carefully planned their 

experiences with such intent. 

 

I am very proud of our staff who have worked hard 

with Jemma and her senior leadership team to bring 

our school to where it is today. Their dedication has 

ensured that learning is strong, leading to great results 

for our pupils. I want to express my heartfelt gratitude 

to all our families for your unwavering support and ac-

tive involvement in your child’s learning journey. I look 

forward to seeing you all in the Autumn Term. 

 

Have a wonderful summer break! 

 

Lorna Davies-Bailey 

Executive Head Teacher 



   Our wonderful Community Events and 
Summer Term, and especially Activity Week is a favourite for most of 
us (pupils, teachers and families alike!) Both Yiewsley and Upton had 
lots of fun this term celebrating their successes and experiencing lots 

of exciting new things with their peers. 

Notable dates for Autumn Term 2024: 

 Wednesday 4th September—Pupils return to school 

 Friday 18th October—Pupil Review Day 



Check in with the Clinical Team  

The Clinical Team would like to wish you all a wonderful 

Summer holidays. We had enjoyed working with each of 

your children this year, whether it was 1:1, in groups or 

during therapy enrichment sessions. 

On Class Dojo, we have shared activities for SEN children 

and families that you might like to explore during the 

Summer, as well as a Summer activities pack, and top tips 

for returning to school in September. 

Thank you for all your support this academic year and we 

look forward to working together again from September. 

Have a great Summer! 

We have loved having Buddy the Therapy Dog at 
Yiewsley, and Fluffy/Hairball the Hamster at Up-

ton! 

We look forward to more cuddles in September!  


